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20th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Christmas Hamper Raffle Donations 

 

Following on from the amazing success of our themed Christmas Hampers, we have decided to  hold our 

Christmas Hamper raffle again this year in an effort to raise much needed funds in order to purchase new 

books for school.  As before, we are allocating a theme to each year group in school and asking children in that 

year group to bring in hamper donations linked to the theme. This way we can accumulate a range of different 

exciting hampers to be raffled off  in the last week of term.   

 

Year  Hamper theme Suggested donations 

Nursery Children’s hamper Book, small toy, sweet treats, crayons/colouring books, craft items 

etc 

Reception Sweet treat hamper Cakes, biscuits, sweets, chocolates, hot chocolate etc 

Year 1 Chocolate hamper Selection box, box of chocolates, hot chocolate, chocolate tree 

decorations 

Year 2 Festive luxury 

hamper 

Crackers, napkins, Christmas pudding, mince pies, wine, decorations 

etc 

Year 3 Pamper hamper Bubble bath, body lotion, fluffy socks, soaps, scented candles etc 

Year 4 Family night in 

hamper 

Crisps, nuts, chocolate, sweets, popcorn, board games, cards, fluffy 

socksetc 

Year 5 New Year hamper Party hats, paper plates, napkins, party poppers, balloons, sparkling 

drinks, party snacks etc 

Year 6 Bottle hamper Any sort of bottle/ jar: squash, wine, fizzy drinks, tomato ketchup etc 

 

The suggestions above are just some ideas you might consider – please feel free to be as creative as you like!  

Please send donations in to school with the children, however any item containing alcohol should be left 

directly at the school office.  The last day for donations is Friday 8th December. 

 

Tickets for the raffle are £1 each, and may be purchased via the School Gateway or each morning on the 

upper school playground  from Monday 11th December until Wednesday 20th December.  The raffle will then 

be drawn on Thursday 21st December. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, and good luck everyone! 

 
Many thanks 
 

 
 

 
Mrs A Young 
Head Teacher 


